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lowing people have contributed to the 
project: Rod Burns, Jon De Groot, Ron 
Gallant, Jim Gara, Edgar Jones, 
Wayne Mlynarchuk, Bryan Nicolai, 
Terry Olander, Randy Rachinsky, 
Andy Stork, Gloria Trann. In addition, 
Steve Tough has kindly allowed us to 
use his garage, and Fred Stapely has 
given us the use of his truck. 

A BARRED OWL RECORD 
oy Wayne C. Harris, Raymore 

Because of the scarcity of Saskat¬ 
chewan records of the Barred Owl, I 
thought the following worth noting. 
While at Clearsand Lake (6 miles 
west of Candle Lake or 18 miles east 
of Prince Albert National Park) on 
August 28-29, 1971 I had the great 
fortune cf seeing this rare owl and 
hearing another. On August 28, about 
an hour before sunset, while walking 
about XA of a mile from our camp on 
the east shore of Clearsand Lake, a 
Barred Owl was heard calling about 
100 yards farther ahead. At the same 
time another bird began hooting about 
y2 mile east of the first bird. I located 
the first bird and was able to approach 
to within 30 yards of it and observed 
it for about 5 minutes with binoculars. 
While I was watching this bird the 
other continued to call from deeper in 
the bush. The second owl was not ob¬ 
served but its call positively identified 
it as a Barred Owl. 

I immediately returned to camp and 
A. L. Nijssen and myself returned 
within 10 minutes but were unable to 
locate the owl again as it had moved 
from its original position and both 
birds had ceased hooting. 

NEST RECORDS 
A summary for the 1971 season is 

being prepared and will be available to 
anyone interested in participating in 
the Prairie Nest Records Scheme. 
Cards for the 1972 nesting season can 
be obtained from H. W. R. Copland, 
Coordinator Prairie Nest Records 
Scheme, Manitoba Museum of Man and 
Nature, 190 Rupert Ave„ Winnipeg. 
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